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IRS Announces Increased Retirement
Plan Dollar Limits for 2015

October 23, 2014

The Internal Revenue Service has announced the cost-of-living

adjustments affecting the dollar limitations for qualified retirement plans

that will allow employees to increase their retirement savings for 2015.

This Alert highlights some of the new limits, comparing them to the limits

of the prior three years.
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